
To:- The Scrutiny Officers, 31st March, 2009
       Morier House,
      St. Helier,
      JE1 1DD.

IN FAVOUR OF FORT REGENT

We love going to Fort Regent. It is so clean, friendly and sociable.  The staff, whoever they 
be, have a smile and greeting for each person.

We attend the gym twice a week and attend an exercise class once a week. We have coffee 
frequently in the cafe and always attent the JSO concerts.  We also come to other concerts 
of our choice and in the past belonged to one of the bowling clubs.

Fort Regent provides so much for many people, what would we do without it?  We all want it 
to stay, so much will be lost if it goes.
What about the swimming pool?  Many would like that to be re-instated.

The"FORT" is such a lovely place and with such character, but now needs more attractions 
for tourists.  We used to bring our children up here over 30 years ago.

PLEASE, please, please keep Fort Regent going as it is and more.  We will keep coming.

Shirley and Denis Gallichan
Active Members


